
 

 

 

To:  Senate Finance Committee 

 

Bill: Senate Bill 423 – Maryland Medical Practice Act and Maryland Physicians Act - 

Revisions 

 

Date: February 4, 2025 

 

Position: Favorable 

             

 

The Maryland Association of Naturopathic Doctors (MNDA) supports Senate Bill 423 – 

Maryland Medical Practice Act and Maryland Physicians Act – Revisions.  The legislation 

proposes statutory changes to provide for consistency across all professions that are regulated 

by the Board. 

 

 MNDA has reviewed the legislation, and we have found the proposed changes for 

naturopathic doctors to be consistent with other professions under the Board.  We appreciate 

the Board’s outreach to us ahead of the bill being introduced.   

 

We ask for a favorable report. If we can provide any further information, please contact 

Robyn Elliott at relliott@policypartners.net. 
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